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January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 9 Drama Workshop Experience by STAGE-ED on Friday 20 January 2023 
 
The drama department is holding an event for Year 9 students to participate in a live theatre 
workshop on Friday 20 January 2023. 
 
Stage-Ed is a company run by London’s West End performers; students will experience a 
workshop from a professional actor and explore extracts from a West End play. This workshop 
is a fantastic opportunity for students to develop confidence, team building skills, work with 
members of the industry, experience an hour in the life of an actor and explore key drama skills 
that we have explored in lessons. 
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per student. This 
will enable the Drama department to cover our costs for the theatre company.  Payment is now 
available via Parentpay, and places will be allocated to students upon payment. Without 
sufficient contributions it may not be possible to run this event.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, please make the payment and confirm permission via 
ParentPay by Wednesday 18 January 2023. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss this trip with me, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at School via my email on s.stevens@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss S Stevens 
Subject lead Drama 


